
Welcome to Our Pet-Friendly 

Accommodations! 

Dear Valued Guest, 

We are thrilled to welcome you and your furry companions to our pet-friendly accommodations! 

Thank you for choosing us for your stay. 

To ensure you and your pets have a comfortable and enjoyable experience, please take note of 

the following: 

• Designated pet areas are located around the property for your convenience. 

• Please keep your pets on a leash when outside your accommodation. 

• Don't forget to clean up after your pets to maintain a pleasant atmosphere for all guests. 

• If you require any pet supplies, feel free to contact our front desk. 

We hope you have a fantastic stay and create wonderful memories with your pets! 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


